

Windsor State School

Dear Parent/Caregiver,



Our fabulous staff at Windsor State School are once again showing their support and getting behind the Eloise Gannon Foundation and joining Team Eloise in the 2017 Bridge to Brisbane (B2B) on Sunday, 27th August. For those of you that aren't aware, Eloise is the daughter of Nikki Gannon one of our administration team. The Foundation was founded to honour the memory of Eloise Gannon who, at 15, died unexpectedly due to a cardiac arrhythmia. One of the Foundation's main goals is to raise awareness of Sudden Cardiac Death in our youth. For more information regarding The Foundation and their objectives please visit www.eloisegannonfoundation.com.au

On Friday 25th of August, the Windsor School Community will also have an opportunity to show their support. We will be having a **WEAR PINK** day, with a gold coin donation. There will also be the opportunity to purchase some **TEAM ELOISE** items (as per the attachment). If you would like to pre-order, please complete the form and return, with payment to the office. All pre-orders will be available for collection on Friday 25th August or alternatively, if you would like to make a donation and support Team Eloise for the B2B please visit https://b2b2017.everydayhero.com/au/team-eloise

Thank you for your support.

Grant Baker Principal

≯please detach and return to the office

PRE-ORDER TEAM ELOISE MERCHANDISE (return to office with payment)

Name:			Class:	
	Wristband - \$2	Pen - \$3		Keyring - \$4
	Water Bottle - \$10 Navy/Pink Navy/White Pink/White	Speedo Swimming Cap - \$15 ORDER TOTAL: \$		Sports Cap - \$20 Navy/Pink White/Pink



TEAM ELOISE - MERCHANDISE



Wristband - \$2



Pen - \$3



Keyring - \$4



Water Bottle - \$10



Speedo Swimming Cap - \$15







Sports Caps - \$20